
GRAHA SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

Please complete this form and turn in to KAREN LIND at Blake & Lind by Friday, 

September 15th, if you would like to be considered for scholarship opportunities.  

The scholarship application must be complete before the player will be 

allowed to register and participate.  See attached list for documentation 

required. 

 

Name:            

Address:             

Home Phone:__________________Cell Phone:____________________ 

Email Address:             

Good time to call or meet with GRAHA representative:      

             

 

Names of Players: 

Player:      Age:   Level: 

             

             

 

 

A representative from GRAHA will telephone you if they have any questions.  

GRAHA does ask that each player’s parents/guardians work off a portion of the 

scholarship through our fundraising opportunity.  This will be discussed at the 

meeting. 

 

 



Office only: 

Fees due to GRAHA:_________________________________ 

             

GRAHA Scholarship Information Needed: 

 

1.) Copy of your 2022 income tax return with copies of W-2’s 

2.) If your financial situation has changed for 2023-24, please provide copies of 

current paystubs & write an explanation of the financial changes 

3.) Number of adults in your household 

4.) Number of children in your household, including the scholarship 

applicant(s) 

 

Please drop off this information to the following GRAHA volunteer: 

KAREN LIND, CPA 
Blake & Lind CPAs 
16 NE 3rd St 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744 

Telephone: (218) 326-2879 
klind@blakeandlindcpa.com 
 

 

All information provided will only be known to KAREN LIND  and the GRAHA 

Treasurer.  KAREN will call you with any questions she has, once she has 

reviewed your information. 


